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Hello everyone and welcome back to Term 1! We hope that everyone had a nice and relaxing break 
over the school holidays.  
 
During the school holidays at Kelly Club, we were jam packed full of fun and games, sports, cooking, 
arts and craft, plus more! The children were kept very busy by getting involved with activities, 
making new friends and being creative through many different ways.  
 
Some highlights of the holidays was going on our excursions to Living Legends, Hoyts cinema, the 
IMAX and Museum, Go Climb and Rabbit Hole. The children loved exploring, climbing, playing and 
learning. Some of our in house activities included a wheels day, where the children were able to 
bring in a bike or scooter, many Christmas activities, having a water fight, batteling it out to see who 
could make the best pizza, learning netball, dancing away at our disco 
and going on a scavenger hunt.   
 
This Term we are really looking forward to meeting the new prep 
children that did not attend over the holidays and welcoming back the 
ones who did! We have many fun themes and activities planned for the 
coming weeks and can’t wait to get back into it! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important 
Notices-  
 
Kelly Club's numbers have 
increased after and before 
school care. If your child/ren 
are casual but attending 
regularly we recommend 
putting them in on a permanent 
basis, this is because if we reach 
maximum numbers for a 
session then casual bookings 
may not be accepted. 

 
Please also ensure that you 
have created a booking with us 
via Xplor or through staff and 
please do not send your 
child/ren into our sessions 
without a booking. 
 


